PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY’S (U 39 G)
LETTER REQUEST FOR PRE-APPROVAL OF INTERSTATE
PIPELINE CAPACITY CONTRACT
June 20, 2014

IDENTIFICATION OF CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION

PG&E’s letter request includes information abokl’it‘ PG&E’S gas
contracts, which should be confidential by analogy to the
Recommended protections for gas buying plans in Item I.A .4 of the D.06-06-
Contract; Table 066 Matrix. Disclosure of this information would compromise
i PG&E’s negotiating leverage. This material is also protected
General Order 66-C as confidential material under General Order 66-C.
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